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I am opposed to a new tax for funding public safety or any other basic general 

service.  I find the mis-appropriation of the excessive taxes already paid into the state 

monstrous. What I would approve of is a reduction of administrative excess, a 

transparent budget that we the people could use to hold our representatives 

accountable for the spending and (mis)appropriation of funds.   

 

My mother is over 80 years old and on a fixed income.  Her goal is to pay off her 

home before she expires so that my disabled brother has a home/inheritance that will 

afford him to continue with a roof over his head.  It is a given that property taxes will 

rise as home values rise but these are capped at $5 schools & $10 other services 

(can we be anymore vague?)  and you wish to add another tax over and above the 

existing property and income taxes?  How quickly would the excess in taxes force my 

mother, brother, or others like them out of a home ... with nowhere to go?  I urge you 

please vote no on HJR 201 


